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Your Executive! 
 

Chaplain 

Fr. Ed Kosa 

Grand Knight 

Br. Daniel Chauvet 

780-966-3658 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Br. Brian Wolbert 

780-460-8294 

Chancellor 

Br. Terry Sperling 

780-459-5479 

Financial Secretary 

Br. Tony Csilics 

780-458-0065 

Treasurer 

Br. James Van Horn 

780-569-4022 

Recorder 

Br. Gerry Keane 

780-458-3496 

Advocate 

Colin Cunningham 

Warden 

Br. Marc Lambertus 

780-458-2218 

Outside Guard 

Br. Bernie Hryciw 

780-458-8198 

Inside Guard 

Br. Robert Pampu 

780-460-6740 

Trustee 1 

Br. Maurice Douville 

780-459-9487 

Trustee 2 

Br. Gerry Buccini 

780-459-7384 

Trustee 3 

Br. Glenn Fritz 

780-460-2216 

Lecturer: 

Br. Joel Thomson 

 

The Beacon 

May 2017 

UPCOMING EVENTS  2017 

May 

 17 - General Meeting & Election - 7 PM Grandin Room 
 

June 

 17 - Wrap-Up Dinner - Star of the North 
 

July 

 10 - Golf Tournament 

The wrap up dinner is scheduled for  June 17th.  

Tickets will be available for this event at the General 

Meeting on May 17th.  This BBQ will sell out fast. 

The final General Meeting for this fiscal year is May 

17th.  Please note, the elections for our Council execu-

tive will be held during the May meeting. Please come 

to the meeting and support your favorite candidate.   

Incoming State Officers: State Deputy - Ron Schuster;  

State Secretary - Ferdi Mendita;  State Treasurer - Gaston Launiere; 

State Advocate - John Onyskiw ; State Warden - Andy Shoshalski 



Please bring a copy of this  reading to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and pray-
ers. If you are unable to attend 
please reflect on the readings 



Good of the Order  
 

Please include in your prayers the following Brothers who are ill:  
William Oshanyk; Ernest Sokolan;  Rev. Louis Gendre; Gerry Hartel, Leon Richard, 
Fr. Joe Murphy and Clyne Flynn. 

————————————— 
We will visit our fellow Brothers who are ill and in continuing care.  Some members of our 
council will visit them, preferably in the mornings. If you are able to participate please 
contact Br. Brian Wolbert at 780-460-8294 or Br. Tony Csilics 780-458-0065e-mail 
kofc@stalbertcouncil4742.ca. 
 
If you are aware of a Knight who is ill or who has passed away please call Br. Tony Csilics. 

 

The 2017 State Convention: Sandra and  Marc Lambertus,  

Judee and John Onyskiw, and Tony Csilics.  

Walter Gretzky dropped 

in to say “ Hello ” .  

  

At the Memorial Mass is 

the cross with rosaries.  

One rosary was placed 

for each Brother who 

passed-on within the last 

year.   



Blue Sunday Mass 

Wine and 

Cheese  

Social  

for  

perspective 

new Knights 


